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MSA ISSUES USER SAFETY NOTICE FOR ALTAIR 5X PID GAS DETECTOR 

MSA has determined that PID sensors manufactured from March 2020 to and including June 2023 

may not respond to gas after being turned on due to the lamp of the sensor not lighting upon startup 

and the Altair 5X PID will not display a PID lamp error. To verify proper operation of the Altair 5X PID, 

perform a bump test or manual gas check each time the unit is turned on prior to using the device. 

For full information, please read the User Safety Notice. 

http://s7d9.scene7.com/is/content/minesafetyappliances/23013_02UserNotice?mkt_tok=MzI4LVNSVi05NzEAAAGNdRvpYQbczDvEOTdQg7QD30djr6UL85TGgtzrEV6tRH4C8OpbtiuWdoYt3BGiG9HPXJmw0rnyqgiRho8jSBrzOMOzZLxhf_SpVKDv7b_QPZY7-hU

